
Carroll County Schools 

Title I Parent and Stakeholder INPUT Meeting 

 

Carroll County Schools Input Meeting for all Title I 

Parents and Stakeholders will be held on Tuesday, 

July 23, 2024_ from 10 am-11:00 am and 

5:00 pm-6:00 pm. 

 

Title I Parents will have an opportunity to provide 

input on the following federal requirements: 
 

● Parent and Family Engagement Plan 

● School-Parent Compact 

● 1% Parental Involvement Budget 

● Building Parent Capacity 

● Schoolwide Plan 

 
The meeting will be held at the following location: 

T & L Professional Learning Room. 

 

 
For more information, please contact Carroll County Schools at 770-832-3568 


